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TECA:TANGEDCO:2020-21:195 
November 3, 2020 

To           
  
The Chairman and Managing Director, 
TANGEDCO Ltd, NPKRR Maligai, Anna Salai 
Chennai - 600002 
  
Sub: Regulation of CC Bills during the lockdown period–Madras High Court Orders. 

Ref:   1. High Court Order dated 14.08.2020 in WP # 7679 of 2020 
         2. CFC Revenue Memo No. CFC/REV/FC/REV/DFC/AO/D.737/20 dated 16.10.2020 
  
Respected Sir, 
With reference to the Memo referred in item No.2, the CFC Revenue instructed SE’s to regulate 
CC as per orders of the Hon'ble High Court of Judicature at Madras dated 14.08.2020 in WP No. 
7679 of 2020, which is applicable to members of TECA. 
Our members have received bill for October 2020 and it is found that the excessively 
paid amount during the lockdown period has not been refunded by way of 
adjustment in CC bill.  
One such bill of a consumer has been attached for your kind reference. 
We kindly request you to instruct the SE’s and DFC’s to observe the orders of Hon’ble High 
Court of Madras as cited in the reference.  
  
With Warm Regards 
For Tamil Nadu Electricity Consumer’s Association 
  
  

S Ashok, President, Mobile: 9367616350 
Encl: 
1. Hon’ble High Court of Madras Order in WP # 7679 dated 14 Aug 2020 
2. CFC Revenue Memo No. CFC/REV/FC/REV/DFC/AO/D.737/20 dated 16.10.2020 
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